
Before we reach a final decision on the proposal to demolish the bungalows in Petwell Crescent, it is 
important that we hear your views on the proposal.  

The Board at believe housing understands that these are people’s homes and that many customers 
have lived here a long time. Your perspective is unique, and it is important that we understand and fully 
consider it as we come to a decision about the best way forward. 

Please answer these questions when submitting your response:

Do you agree, or disagree with the proposal to demolish the bungalows in Petwell Crescent?

         Agree               Disagree

Can you tell us more about why you think this?
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Do you have any alternative proposals that you think should be considered?

Is there anything else you want to say about this proposal?

Please send this back to us at:

Petwell Crescent consultation, believe housing, Coast House, Spectrum 4 Business Park, Seaham SR7 7TT.

A stamped addressed envelope is provided for your convenience. Consultation closes at 5pm on Monday, 
20 May 2024. Please ensure your feedback reaches us before this date. We value your opinion and look 
forward to hearing from you. 

We also appreciate that this is your home, and this consultation may be unsettling. We are available to 
speak to you about the consultation and how any decisions might affect you.

You can contact us on 0300 1311 999 or by emailing hello@believehousing.co.uk
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